
THE DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING 5-19-86 

The meeting was called to order by President, Connie Howard. 

Secretary's report was approved as read. 

Treasurer, Bill Nelson gave the following report. Checking $9,709.92, 
Savings $525.81 and Capital Preservation $26,538.40. 

The obedience Clinic held at our Club house was very successful. 

Membership: 
Associate members were read and voted on. 

Brenda Adams reports that the match fliers will be mail next week. 

Carolyn Vaughn reports that we are receiving lots of breeder referral calls. 

Our Club picnic will be June 15th at the Club house. $1.00 per plate. 

Narica Kmetz will be acting as Advertising Chairman for the fall shm-;r . 

Land: 
The land that the Board checked into at $2000.00 per acre has been s o ld 
and is not available to us. We have been in contact with the Terry's on 
the land adjoining the Club house but have only gone in circles. Needed 
is 3 acres for the show plus parking . 750 cars per 1000 do gs, about 20 
acres in al l . 

The membership voted Dr. & Nrs Grissem, Mike and B. J. Thompson and Mr s . 
Clarence(Jean) Smith as Honary Members of the Durham Kennel Club . 

Trophies are needed for our fall Show. Deadline to pledge trophies is 
in June. 

Sue Geesler has called AKC on the Delegate position and reports that if 
a new delegate is voted in the old delegate would continue to attend 
meetings until the new delegate was approved. 

Narge White to check on Fire Extinguishers. The Club building should 
have two . Building measures 50 x 125 ft. 

The exhaust fan over the stove needs an Electrician to check it. Our 
coffee pot needs replacing. 

We also need the plans of the plumbing to see were the kitchen drain goes 
out. 

Many brags were given by the membership. 

1986-87 Elections: 

The f o llowing were voted in by the membership to serve for the term 1986-87. 
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President: 
Vice President: 
Secretary: 
Treasurer: 
AKC Delegate: 

Board of Directors 

George Beglane 

Sue Geesler 
George Hand 
Joel Kmetz 
Bill Nelson 
George Hand 

Jeanne Simmons Clayton 
Marie G. Hand 
Joyce McHenry 
Maureen Lucas 

There will be a Board Mee ting on June 12th at the Club House at 7:30. 

There being on further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectifully Submitted, 

Nari e G. Hand 
Secretan· 


